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We would like to remind families and friends that we still require masks to be worn when visiting the 
home. Please contact the home to let us know when you will be visiting. 

 The residents had a wonderful time over the 
Platinum Jubilee weekend. 

We marked the occasion with friends and 
families joining us for tea and cake followed 
by the planting of a Yellow Magnolia Tree, 
the first of its kind in 
our collection here at 
Peasmarsh Place. 

Residents also 
enjoyed watching the 
festivities on the 
television in the 
lounge.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great to see so 
many attend our 
Jubilee celebrations.  
Staff also enjoyed this, 
see photo above – I’m 
on the right! 

We welcome a new 
member of our team – 
Wendy.   

With the warmer 
weather finally here, 
please remember 
residents can use the 
outside wheelchair 
when relatives visit.  
Just let a member of 
staff know when you 
book your visit. 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager  

 
Our local Church held their 
annual flower festival at the 
beginning of the month. It 
was such a pleasure to take 

the residents who wished to go along to see all 
the beautiful displays, they also had a cup of tea 
and were able to create their own mini displays. 
The residents of Peasmarsh Place also put together a display as 
part of the flower festival. 

 
Robin and Bill both 
celebrated their 
Birthdays! We wish them 
many Happy Returns 
 

 


